-JAN 2010 NEWSLETTER-

Briar Creek Borough 6029 PARK ROAD BERWICK, PA.

18603

PHONE: (570) 759-1566 FAX: (570) 759-3595

New to Council in 2010

Welcome to Ed Fenton.

Thank You to Jim Long for your many years of service. Many good things have happened in an around our Borough under your watch. We need dedicated citizens.

Recycling at Berwick Test Track Park Helps keep our Earth Clean

Thank You to Berwick and everyone who is taking advantage of the recycling at Berwick's Test Tract Park. The hours are Tues. from 1:00pm – 5:00pm.

Our Borough Building is available for social functions. \$80.00 per day for residents and \$100.00 per day for non-residents.

<u>Borough Zoning Hearing Board</u> <u>Members – Rhoda Dawson, Linda</u> <u>Thomas and Christine Bello.</u>

WWW.BriarCreekBoroughPa.com

Borough Planning Commission Verncel Creveling, James Seeley, Bea Long.

Volunteers Welcome

We are requesting help and ideas with our Quarterly News
Letters. Any citizens interested can contact Vern Creveling,
Mayor – 570-441-6963.

Planning Commission members are needed. Planning
Commission members who are not elected or appointed
Borough Officials will be compensated \$45.00 for each planning meeting. call for info.

Acts of vandalism and breaking and entering have been occurring in and around our Borough. Berwick Borough Police have jurisdiction to arrest and prosecute in Ber-Vaughn Park. Please try to be vigilant and report suspicious activity. Call 911 to report.